
 

RE : BCA Job Fair 
 

 
Swee Hong was invited by BCA to participate at their Job Fair 2011 on 20 April 2011.  This provided 
a platform for construction and consulting firms to promote their brand names as well as offering jobs 
to their graduates. 

It also created opportunities for their graduates to interact with our Human Resource (HR) staff and 
learn more about the job expectations in the industry. 

 


